
        Newsletter – June/July 2024  

                                                                                                     Birthday 

Saori         June 1                                                    Cassidy      June 26 

Cian          June 2                                                    Everly         July  5 

Daxton      June 9                                                    Mia             July 24                                   

Guinevere June 24 

                                                                                                      Important Dates   

June 21: National Indigenous Peoples Day  

July  1 :   Canada Day (Centre will be closed) 

In June and July, we have scheduled Bike Day, Park Fun Day, and a trip to Dollarama, weather permitting. Details will be posted on 
HiMama two days in advance.  

Our Newsletter for every month is posted on our website. Please do check our new website       

regularly. 

                                                                                             Attendance Reminder  

Please call if your child/ren will be absent as soon as possible. 
Please notify the centre if your child/ren are coming in after 10:00am or are away for the day. 
Please check HiMama for regular  updates. 

                                                                                    Web -www.lllchildcare.com 

                                         email- lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com   
                                                                      780 987 3349  

Welcome to Learn, Love ’n Laugh for the vibrant months of June and July! As the summer sun shines brightly, we are eager to em-
bark on a season filled with joyful adventures, creative explorations, and enriching activities. Our dedicated team has crafted a vari-
ety of programs to engage young minds, foster new friendships, and create unforgettable memories. From outdoor play to imagina-
tive arts and crafts, every day is an opportunity for your child to learn, grow, and have fun. We want to extend a heartfelt thank you 
to all our parents and guardians for your continued support and involvement. Your partnership is invaluable in making our daycare a 
nurturing and joyful place for your children. We are looking forward to a fantastic summer full of fun, learning, and unforgettable 
memories. If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to reach out to us.  

Meena  

                                                              Important Friendly Reminder  

Please ensure that all of your child's belongings, including clothing, bottles, and personal items, are clearly labeled with their 

name. This helps us to keep track of each child's belongings and prevent mix-ups. Please drop kids before 9:30 am as we go 

for nature walk to our great outdoors to learn about different plants and animals, and enjoy the beauty of nature. We will 

have Water Play Days where kids can cool off and have fun with water games and activities. Please remember to pack a 

swimsuit, towel, and sunscreen!( we will post on HiMama and if weather permits) 

As we will be spending a lot of time outdoors, please ensure your child comes with sunscreen and a hat to protect them from 

the sun. With all the outdoor play and water activities, it’s a good idea to pack an extra set of clothes for your child.  

We are delighted to introduce our newest team member, Annie She has joined us as a Early Childhood  Educator and brings a 

wealth of experience in early childhood education. We are excited to have Annie on board and look forward to the positive 

impact she will have on our daycare community.  


